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WOODROW ROAD 
From FM 1730 (Slide Road) to State Loop 493 

CSJs: 0905-06-115 and 0905-09-116 
Lubbock County, Texas 

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) in partnership with Lubbock County are proposing to 

widen Woodrow Road from FM 1730 (Slide Road) to State Loop 493 in Lubbock County, Texas. This notice 

advises the public that Lubbock County will be conducting an online public meeting on the proposed project. 

The meeting will be held on: 

Thursday, Aug. 27, 2020 
at 6 p.m. 

The virtual public meeting will be posted on two websites: the Lubbock County website and the TxDOT 

website. To log onto the virtual public meeting on the Lubbock County website, go to www.co.lubbock.tx.us 

and search the keywords “Woodrow Road” at the date and time indicated above. To log onto the virtual 

public meeting on the TxDOT website, go to www.txdot.gov and search the keywords “Woodrow Road” at 

the date and time listed above. The materials and presentation will be the same on both websites. Project 

staff will give a presentation regarding the project. The presentation will include both audio and visual 

components. If you do not have internet access, you may call (806) 686-1080 to ask questions about the 

project and access project materials at any time during the project development process. All comments 

submitted on or before Monday, Sept. 14, 2020 will be included as part of the official record for this meeting 

and project and considered by TxDOT and Lubbock County.  

The proposed improvements would take place along the existing Woodrow Road, with new right of way to 

be added at various locations on both sides of the existing roadway. Improvements would consist of a five-

lane roadway consisting of two 11-foot-wide inside lanes, two 13.5-foot-wide outside lanes, and a 14-foot-

wide center left-turn lane. Right turn lanes would be constructed at intersections with major cross streets. 

Drainage would be accomplished via curb and gutters. The proposed typical right of way would be 110-

feet-wide.  

Although additional right of way would be required, no residential or non-residential structures are 

anticipated to be displaced at this time. Information concerning services and benefits available to affected 

property owners and information about the tentative schedule for right-of-way acquisition and construction 

will be available online at www.co.lubbock.tx.us or by calling John Allen at Hugo Reed & Associates, Inc. 

at (806) 763-5642. 

Any environmental documentation or studies, maps and drawings showing the project location and design, 

tentative construction schedules, and other information regarding the proposed project will also be available 

online at the above web addresses. 

The Woodrow Road Virtual Public Meeting will be conducted in English. If you need an interpreter or 

document translator because English is not your primary language or you have difficulty communicating 

effectively in English, one will be provided to you. If you have a disability and need assistance, special 

arrangements can be made to accommodate most needs. If you need interpretation or translation services 

or you are a person with a disability who requires an accommodation to attend and participate in the public 

meeting, please contact Dianah Ascencio, at (806) 748-4472 no later than 4 p.m. CT, August 24, 2020. 

Please be aware that advance notice is required as some services and accommodations may require time 

for the Texas Department of Transportation to arrange. 

http://www.co.lubbock.tx.us/
http://www.txdot.gov/
http://www.co.lubbock.tx.us/


All comments must be received on or before Monday, Sept. 14, 2020. Members of the public may call 

(806) 319-6148 and verbally provide comments. Written comments from the public regarding the proposed 

project are requested and may be submitted by mail to: Kimley-Horn, Attention:  Sean Cudnoski, Project 

Manager, 4411 98th St., Suite 300, Lubbock, Texas 79424.  Written comments may also be submitted by 

email to sean.cudnoski@kimley-horn.com.   Responses to all verbal and written comments received will be 

posted on the Lubbock County website: www.co.lubbock.tx.us. 

If you have any general questions or concerns regarding the proposed project or the virtual meeting, please 

contact Sean Cudnoski at (806) 686-1084 or Kerry Miller at (806) 686-1086. 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental 

laws for this project are being, or have been, carried-out by TxDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a 

Memorandum of Understanding dated December 9, 2019, and executed by FHWA and TxDOT. 

http://www.co.lubbock.tx.us/

